Antoinette Pancaro

Spring, Dan <springd@stifel.com>

From:

Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 11:24 AM
To: Antoinette Pancaro

Subject: re: BOF meeting

Importance: High

Good Morning, The BOF meeting dated Wednesday, September 18, 2019 was cancelled due to lack of quorum. Thanks,

Dan Spring
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This message, and any of its attachments, is for the intended recipient(s) only, and it may contain information that is
privileged, confidential, and/or proprietary and subject to important terms and conditions available at
http://www.stifel.com/disclosures/emaildisclaimers/. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete this message
and immediately notify the sender. No confidentiality, privilege, or property rights are waived or lost by any errors in

transmission.

Disclaimer: The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments hereto is intended only for the personal and
confidential use of the designated recipients. If the reader/recipient of this message is not the intended recipient, you
are hereby notified that you have received this e-mail and all attachments hereto in error and that any review,
dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail or any of its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and destroy the original message received.



North Stonington Board of Finance
Wednesday, September 18, 2019
New Town Hall @ 700pm

North Stonington, CT

Meeting was cancelled due to a lack of quarom.

Respectfully Submitted,
Carolyn A. Howell
Secretary, Board of Finance
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